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21st Sun in Ordinary Time 

24th Aug 2014 

Newsletter items to Parish Office @ 061 - 368127 or email office@newmarketonfergusparish.ie  
Deadline is 11.00am on Thursday 

Newmarket 
Sat  23rd   6.00pm Bridget Slattery and Christopher, Ballycar 
    John and Bridget McInerney and their sons John Junior and Martin, Knockane. 
    Colman Cullinan, Ballycar, 3rd anniversary 
Sun  24th 11.00am Sean Hastings, Ralahine 
Mon  25th 10.00am Daily Mass 
Tue  26th 10.00am Jimmy and Frances McInerney, Crussa  
Wed  27th 10.00am Bobby Hanley and his parents 
Thur  28th 10.00am   Daily Mass  
Fri  29th 10.00am Daily Mass  
Sat  30th   7.30pm Rita McCormack, Glencragga 1st anniversary. 
    Mary McCormack 44th anniversary 
    John McCormack, 31st anniversary 
    Breda Kennedy, 8 Ennis Road 
    Jack Hogan, Cúirt na hEaglaise 
    Maura McNamara, Ballyconneely 
Sun  31st 11.00am Michael and Eileen Clancy, Caherscooby 
     
Wells 
Sat  23rd   6.30pm Weekend Mass 
Sun  24th 10.00am Denise Hayes, Bunratty 
Sat  30th   6.30pm Joe and Teresa Hickey, Deerpark 
    Their son Paddy & son-in-law Peter May 
Sun  31st 10.00am Sunday Mass  
 
Carrigerry 
Sun  24th 9.00am Sunday Mass  
Sun  31st 9.00am Sunday Mass 

Recent Death: Pray for the happy repose of the soul of   
 

Sr. Imelda Carew, sister of Margaret Meehan, Drumline.  May she rest in peace 

Last week’s Church  
Collection  €2,127.70 

Thank You  

St Vincent de Paul / Local Helpline 086 3024238 
Please leave a short message plus your contact details  

and a member of the society will call you back 

Abundance Prayer Group Meet each Monday 
except Bank Holidays at 7.30pm in the upstairs 
meeting room in Newmarket Church  

Gathering at 
Ballycar Mass 

Rock 
Thursday 28th 
August @ 7pm 

 

We have a number of Mass Rocks in our parish 
which are reminders of Penal times in Ireland 
between the mid 16th and 18th centuries. During 
those times Mass was celebrated in secret at 
remote gatherings. The Mass Rock was used as 
a meeting place and altar.  
Last August we had a lovely celebration at the 
Mass Rock in Knockane.  
This Year we will visit the Mass Rock at  Bally-
car and Gerard Gleeson has very kindly given us  
permission to use his land and will oversee the 
parking on that evening.  

KDYC - Invitation 
 
The Killaloe Diocesan Youth Council would like to invite all young people along with their families, 
friends, teachers and priests to our first youth mission taking place across the diocese from 25th to 28th 
September. The following venues and speakers have been confirmed:      
Thursday 25th, 7pm, St. Flannan's College Chapel, Speaker Elma Walsh, mother of Donal Walsh RIP 
Friday 26th, 7pm, Templederry Parish Church, Speaker Ger Hanley. 
Saturday 27th, 3pm, Kilrush Parish Church, speaker, Joanne O' Riordan - No Limbs No Limits 
Sunday 28th, 3pm, Holy Island, Mountshannon, music by Elation Ministries. 
 
This is a really big venture for the youth of our diocese and we would welcome everybody to come 
along to any or all of the sessions. More information about transport etc will follow. 

Permanent Diaconate:  
 

Bishop Kieran O'Reilly has 
issued a Pastoral  
letter on the Permanent  
Diaconate. He is inviting 
men who are engaged in 
pastoral leadership in the 
diocese and believe that the 
Lord is calling them to the 
ministry of the permanent 
diaconate to present  
themselves to the Diocese 
and so begin a process of 
discernment. Copies of the 
Letter are available at 
Church doors or on the  
diocesan website  
 

www.killaloediocese.ie  



Fáilte-Bienvenue-Willkomen-Benvenuto-Bienvenido-Witajcie-Bemvindo- 

Welkom-Velkomin-Vitejte-Karibu-Croeso-Valkommen-Tervetuloa-Welcome 

School reopens for all pupils at Scoil na Maighdine 
Mhuire at 9am on Monday, September 1st.  

Welcome back to everyone! 
*****  

 

The Apostolic Work sincerely thank all who contributed to their 
Church Gate Collection last weekend. He amount collected for the 
missions was €1171.52. 

*****  

 

 THE INSTITUTE FOR HEALTH AND CONTEMPLATIVE STUDIES 

Living More Consciously in the Moment  
Sat 13th & Sun 14th Sept,  

Times : Sat  10.00 am – 17.00 pm /  Sun 10.00 am – 16.00pm  

Venue: Glenstal Abbey, Murroe, Co. Limerick  

Cost: Sat & Sun €140 OR Sat (only) €90 (this includes lunch, teas and coffees on 

both days)  For further info: 061-367010 ● 085-7032203 • email: enquir-

ies@ihcs.ie ● www.ihcs.ie           Maximum number of participants is 25.  

***** 
 

ST FLANNANS COLLEGE ENNIS OFFERS A DEDICATED RE-
PEAT LEAVING CERTIFICATE PROGRAMME. APPLICATION 
FORMS CAN BE OBTAINED FROM THE SCHOOL OFFICE OR 
BY CONTACTING THE COURSE DIRECTOR ( Fr. Ignatius 
McCormack) AT 065-6828019. Closing date for applications is the 
25th of August.  
 

***** 
""""Kilfenora Ceili Band Kilfenora Ceili Band Kilfenora Ceili Band Kilfenora Ceili Band     

                                                                    playing in Clarecastle Church this Sun @ 8.30pm   

175th Anniv.  Tickets €15    
Proceeds to Clarecastle and Ballyea Heritage Group". 

***** 
 

INDEPENDENT LIVING MEETING WILL TAKE 
PLACE IN THE JUNCTION, CLOUGHLEIGH RD., Ennis on 
Friday the 29th of August. Starting at 11am and over at 
1pm.  If transport is needed call Susan at 0861712648. 

 
***** 

At Veritas Ennis on Sept 2nd –starting at 5.45 approx.  'Mindfulness, 
spirituality and healing';   A free session on mindfulness which includes a 
talk, guided meditations and take home ideas on how we might live with 
more mindfulness in our everyday lives.  The talk, which combines a psy-
chological and spiritual perspective, helps us to understand and heal some 
of the mind states that create stress.  It will be facilitated by Martina Le-
hane Sheehan, a psychotherapist and  spiritual director with over twenty 
years experience  in facilitating retreats and workshops on matters of spiri-
tuality and personal development.  She is author of 'Seeing Anew; Awak-
ening to life's lessons and 'Whispers in the Stillness' Mindfulness and 
Spiritual Awakening'. 

***** 
 
Pair of prescription glasses were found at 
Lemenagh Cemetery. Can be claimed 
from the parish office.  
 

GAA NOTES 
Last Sunday saw our Senior Hurlers beat Clarecastle in the last group 
game of this years championship with a scoreline of 1-17 to 1-13.  They 
are now through to the quarter final against Crusheen on Saturday 30th 
of August with the time to be confirmed.   
Last Saturday also saw our Intermediate Hurlers beating Meelick 0-18 to 
0-17 and our Junior B Hurlers beat Kilmaley 1-11 to 1-10. 
Well done to all the players and management!! 
Best of luck to the Junior B hurlers who are in a league semi-final v's 
Wolfe Tones at  2pm in Sixmilebridge. 
The Intermediate hurlers are also in a league semi-final v's Ogenelloe on 
Saturday 30th time to be confirmed. 

 

GOLF CLASSIC 
After a very successful Golf Classic last year the Club has decided to 
have another one this year in Shannon Golf Club on Friday 5th  and 
Saturday 6th September.    You can book you "TEE TIME"  by calling 
any of the following: Brian 087 0505874, David 087 9478550 or Colin 
087 9371072.  Your support for this would again be very much ap-
preciated as this is our main fundraiser for this year. 
 

CLUB LOTTO 
The Club Lotto is a very valuable part of running our Club.  As most of 
you are aware running a large club like Newmarket GAA is a very 
costly one.  This is why we are so dependent on the proceeds of the 
LOTTO for the day to day running of our Club.   
Where possible can we ask that each of you to purchase a ticket which 
are available from many of our very loyal sellers as well as the many  
business premises in our parish.  If you have any difficulty and would 
like to purchase tickets please call 086 8253097 and we can arrange for 
someone to call.  Our LOTTO tickets are very reasonably priced at 
€1.50 each or 4 for €5.  Draws are held each Sunday night.  Once again 
thank you for your continued support.   UP THE BLUES!!! 
 
Sun 17th Lotto Results-5-8-19-26.  NO Jackpot Winner 
30 EURO: B Devanney/M Hartigan/Kevin Barry/B Ferrelly/J Sulli-
van.NEXT DRAW:- The Pub  24th Aug Jackpot €2750.00 
 
 

Limerick and Clare Education and Training Board  
(formally CLARE VEC) 

Autumn Evening Classes in Ennis Community College 
We have a class to suit everyone! 
We have many FETAC courses/component certificates on offer  
including: Childcare Level 6, Train the Trainer Level 6, Care of the 
Older Person Level 5, Care Provision & Practise Level 5, Community 
& Addiction Studies Level 5, Legal Studies Level 5, and Word Process-
ing Level 5. 
We have many skill/hobby classes on offer including: 
Art, Baking, Bike Maintenance, Irish for Complete Beginners, French, 
Spanish, Sign Language, English as a Second Language, Photography, 
Woodwork, Video Production and Editing, and many more. 
All our evening classes are now advertised on our website 
www.enniscommunitycollege.com, under the education menu. 
To register your interest in any of our evening classes, please drop at 
reception your name, contact details (include mobile), and course title, 
Or email Elizabeth at clarenightclasses@hotmail.com Phone 
065/6848473 (from September on) 

Irish Dancing: Newmarket-on-Fergus Community Centre 
The Anthony Costello School of Irish Dancing hold classes where the 
emphasis is on having fun in a relaxed, sociable atmosphere. In just one 
hour a week your child could have an enjoyable experience of an impor-
tant part of Irish culture. Dancing is a great way to  
develop strong muscle and bones and to keep fit and healthy.                                                                 
The classes will be held every Monday from 6.00-7.00 pm.                                                      
Fees €30 every five weeks in advance.  – Classes Re-Open Sept 1st  
To enrol text/email 0872497598/gamp@eircom.net      
For more information about the school visit: 
www.anthonycostelloschoolofirishdancing.com  

Newmarket Celtic Draw 
Don Murphy            €500.00        /     Derek Norwood       €100.00 
Noel O’Halloran      €100.00       /     James McNamara     €100.00 
Frances & Colm Considine €100.00    /   Seamie Lawlor   €100.00 

This Weeks Jackpot is 

€2,300  


